
 

 

F3 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF3-2020-005 

Date:         February 20, 2020 

Subject:    Forms for Engine Removal or Replacement 
 
TRBF3-2019-004 requires written notification to the Technical Director prior to removal or replacement 
of an engine.  See that TRB for the specifics.  The text of the TRB will also be inserted into the 2020 
Sporting Regulations. 
 
Separately, HPD requires advance written notice prior to shipment of an engine for service, rebuild, 
power confirmation, or other purposes.  The HPD form, along with a description of the process, can be 
downloaded from the series web site.  They are also attached to this TAM.  Fill out the HPD form and 
save the completed result. 
 
See the following link to fill out the SCCA notice. 
 
https://www.f4uschampionship.com/pages/engine-removal-replacement 
 
After answering the web site questions, attach your completed and saved HPD form, then hit “Submit” 
to send forms to both SCCA and HPD.  We will contact you if further discussion is needed. 
 

https://www.f4uschampionship.com/pages/engine-removal-replacement

